
Take the 2022 Provider 
Satisfaction Survey Today!

MedStar Family Choice District of Columbia (MFC-DC) is 
committed to supporting your practice in delivering the 
best medical care to your patients and our Enrollees.

As part of our commitment, we are measuring the quality of our 
services last year from your practice’s perspective through our 2022 
Provider Satisfaction Survey. Your input will help us understand 
how our policies and practices affect your ability to provide the best 
possible care for our Enrollees and help us identify those areas where 
we may have opportunities for improvement.

It will take less than 10 minutes of your time. The survey can be 
completed by an office manager, nurse, physician, or another staff 
member at your practice. 

Thank you in advance for your response and willingness to provide 
your valuable feedback! 

We have obtained the services of Karna, LLC, an independent research organization, to conduct the survey on our behalf.  Your name or the 
name of your practice will not be associated with information shared with MFC-DC, and all information you provide is kept confidential. If you 
have any questions about the survey, please contact Dr. Sherri Livingstone at slivingstone@karna.com.

Scan here to take 
the survey online:

Or visit:
bit.ly/MFC-DCSurvey


